
2014 Explosion finish as 8u Runner-up in NSA Tournament Held at Willow Creek

Written by Joe Birchfield

Boom! Congratulations to the 2014 Knoxville Explosion for finishing as the 8u Runner-up in the
NSA Dash for Cash held at Willow Creek Park in Knoxville, TN on 6-11-22! Great job ladies we
are very proud of your efforts!
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